
 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

INFORMATIONAL SESSION AT 

 MARY MCDERMOTT ROOM 

 

October 15th, 2018      6:30PM       MONDAY NIGHT 
 

 

THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU TO AN 

INFORMATIONAL SESSION REGARDING THE FISCAL YEAR 2019 

TAXES. 

 

TOPICS TO BE DISCUSSED: 

 

* HOW IS MY ASSESSMENT DETERMINED 

* WHY DOES MY VALUE CHANGE WHEN I HAVE NOT MADE ANY    

    IMPROVEMENTS                    

* HOW DO I CALCULATE MY TAXES 

* FISCAL YEAR VERSUS CALENDAR YEAR 

* ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY HAVE 

 

 

 
 

BOARD OF ASSESSORS 

Warren B. Lane, Chairman 
Cynthia A. Bernasconi, Clerk 

Jonathon D. Madore 

 

ASSISTANT ASSESSOR 

Paul J. Sullivan, MAA 978 

Town Offices 

Buckley Center 

65 East Main Street 

Avon, MA 02322 

(508) 588-0414 

FAX (508) 559-0209 

www.avon-ma.gov 


